Janet Mason

From: Dave Zeliner

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 4:59 PM
To: Janet Mason

Cc: Larry Kirch; Rudy Esquivias

Subject: RE: Boys and Girls Club special event

The Balliroom at Dolce Vita is part of a building that has a fire suppression sprinkler system and it is designed and
maintained to host these types of events.

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 4:26 PM
To: Dave Zellner

Cc: Larry Kirch

Subject: Boys and Girls Club special event

Dave:

| also need a recommendation for the boys and girls club special event application that was sent to you for the March 7
meeting.

Jaw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@aijcity.net
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